
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Village of Chenequa Police 
Department recently found a 

kayak and a water ski. 
 

Please check your inventory of water 
sport equipment. If you are missing one 
of these items – feel free to call or email 
the Chenequa Police Department. Before 
the item(s) is released, you will need to 
provide item specific information such as 
brand name, color, etc. 
 

262-367-2145 
policeclerk@chenequa.org 

 

Does Your Driveway Meet Emergency Standards? 
  

Next time you drive down your driveway, please take a 
moment to look at the surrounding vegetation. Spring and 
summer rains have resulted in excessive growth and has 
caused many driveways to begin to “tunnel in”.  In the event 
of an emergency, all driveways need to be large enough to 
support an emergency vehicle. This means that brush and 
tree limbs must be cleared to allow for a 12’W x 12’H 
opening. Failure to do this can result in slower response 
times and damaged emergency equipment.   
 

Additionally, please be mindful of the condition of your 
pavement. Driveways that are cracked or developing pot 
holes are extremely taxing on the village plow equipment and 
should be considered for repair or replacement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Village of Chenequa 
 

Soliciting in the Village 
 

In accordance with Section 2.2 of the 
Village of Chenequa Code, any and all 
persons or organizations need to have a 
permit to solicit in the Village of 
Chenequa. Each Solicitor shall possess 
and prominently display a valid Solicitor’s 
Permit. This permit can be requested at 
the Village Hall during normal business 
hours. The Village does keep track of any 
and all valid Chenequa Solicitor Permits. 
 
If you having any questions or concerns 
about solicitors, please feel free to contact 
the Police Department at 262-367-2145. 
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Village News 
• • • 

PARTISAN PRIMARY ELECTION 
LOCATION, HOURS OF POLLING PLACE 

AND BOARD OF CANVASSERS 
 

The polls will be open for the Partisan Primary Election to be 
held on August 11, 2020, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM.  Voting will 
take place at the Chenequa Village Hall located at 31275 W 
County Road K in the Village of Chenequa. Polling place is 
accessible to elderly and disabled voters.   
 
At the close of Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of Wis. 
Stat. §19.84, the Election Inspectors will convene as a joint 
meeting of the Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose 
of conducting the municipal canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. 
§§7.51 and 7.53(1). This meeting will be open to the public 
pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§19.81-89. 
 
If needed, the Municipal Board of Canvassers will also hold a 
meeting at 4:00 p.m. in the Village Office to process and count 
late-arriving provisional ballots (if any) that arrived in our office 
by mail on Friday, August 14, 2020. 

 
Pamela Ann Little 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 
Phone:  (262) 367-2239 

 


